
Outlook

Re: Master Plan Aurora Airport

From Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Date Fri 2/18/2022 7:54 AM
To LUCAS Sarah <Sarah.LUCAS@odav.oregon.gov>; PECK Heather <heather.peck@odav.oregon.gov>
Cc Jennifer Winslow <Jen.winslow@jla.us.com>

Received. Jen will add it to the log.

Thanks, 
BRANDY STEFFEN | JLA PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT 
Talent Officer + Senior Program Manager + Partner
She/Her » Why pronouns matter
brandy.steffen@jla.us.com » Office 503-235-5881 » Cell 503-944-9650» jla.us.com 
 
Office Hours 9–5 p.m. Monday–Friday; currently not scheduling meetings on Friday » Check my availability 

From: LUCAS Sarah <Sarah.LUCAS@odav.oregon.gov>
Sent: Friday, February 18, 2022 6:03 AM
To: PECK Heather <heather.peck@odav.oregon.gov>
Cc: Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Subject: FW: Master Plan Aurora Airport
 
Heater – let’s discuss at our morning meeting.
 
Brandy – please include in our public comment log.
 
Thanks,
 
Sarah Lucas, MPA
OREGON DEPARTMENT OF AVIATION

Planner

 

OFFICE 503-378-2211   CELL 971-304-5467

EMAIL sarah.lucas@odav.oregon.gov

3040 25TH STREET SE,  SALEM, OR  97302

WWW.OREGON.GOV/AVIATION

 
 
From: Bruce Porter <bruce@smbfinancialservices.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2022 11:30 PM
To: LUCAS Sarah <Sarah.LUCAS@odav.oregon.gov>
Cc: Bruce Erik Bennett <bruce@auroraaviation.com>
Subject: Master Plan Aurora Airport
 
Dear Sarah,

http://www.mypronouns.org/
mailto:darren.cools@jla.us.com
https://jla.us.com/
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/b32d141f8b484237af4cff695637d779@jla.us.com/32727868fa9c40b6915120193153619e15366315011284137714/calendar.html
http://www.oregon.gov/AVIATION


This message was sent from outside the organization. Treat attachments, links and requests with caution. Be conscious of
the information you share if you respond.

 
I’d like to add a comment in anticipation of your March 1st, 2022 meeting.
 
I am a private pilot and small business owner and a member of Columbia Aviation Association.  
 
I have used Aurora Airport for ten years for both personal and business purposes.  Please make sure that
the airport operations are not curtailed in any way.  The airport predates the large residential area nearby.
 Every homeowner residing there knew before purchasing that there were aviation activities adjacent to
their soon-to-be-purchased property.
 
The economic loss to the Portland metropolitan area including loss of jobs will be significant if the
airport operations are restricted.
 
Emergency services including fire-fighting, and air-ambulances are important for the safety of local
residents.
 
In the event of a significant earthquake Portland International Airport may suffer disruption and heavy
traffic limitations and additional aviation access will be necessary for emergency supplies and services.
 
Thanks so much for your consideration,
 
 
Bruce Porter,  Founder, | SMB Financial Services, Inc.
11535 SW 67th Avenue, Portland, OR 97223 | Off: 503.387.3222 | Fax: 503.344.4558
www.SMB.Financial

 
Notices: The information contained in the above electronic mail transmission is confidential.  It is intended to be sent to and
received by the named recipient only.  If you are not the named recipient or his or her authorized agent, any review, use,
dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this transmission in
error, please delete this transmission and all attachments immediately, destroy all copies of the transmission in any and all
forms and immediately notify SMB Financial Services of the incident by telephone at 503.387.3222.
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http://www.jointheric.com/
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